

11th November 2019

Dear Parents / Carers,

Year 1 & Year 5

As part of the Into Film Festival, we have been lucky enough to secure a number of free cinema tickets for a range of children's films. The Into Film initiative is run annually, to encourage school children to watch more films and read more books. As part of the festival, there are special, school-only screenings taking place at local cinemas, during the school day.

We have tickets for a selection of films throughout November. The chosen films are either rated 'U' or 'PG'.

We feel that this is an exciting opportunity for the children. The trip will be free of charge as the cost for the coaches is being covered by school and the PTA. We have assigned the children to a certain film and unfortunately, we cannot accommodate any children who may wish to watch a different film. We thank you for your support with this.

If you would like your child to attend the cinema screening detailed below, please complete and return the permission slip by **Friday 15th November**. If the permission slip is not returned, we will assume that you do not wish your child to participate.

I give permission for my child	d	Class			
To attend the screening of	A Dog's Way Home				
on Wednesday 20 th Nov	rember 2019				
Medical needs					
Name of emergency contact					
Emergency contact phone number					
Signature					



1	1 th	Novem	her	201	q

Dear Parents / Carers,

Year 2 & Year 4

As part of the Into Film Festival, we have been lucky enough to secure a number of free cinema tickets for a range of children's films. The Into Film initiative is run annually, to encourage school children to watch more films and read more books. As part of the festival, there are special, school-only screenings taking place at local cinemas, during the school day.

We have tickets for a selection of films throughout November. The chosen films are either rated 'U' or 'PG'.

We feel that this is an exciting opportunity for the children. The trip will be free of charge as the cost for the coaches is being covered by school and the PTA. We have assigned the children to a certain film and unfortunately, we cannot accommodate any children who may wish to watch a different film. We thank you for your support with this.

If you would like your child to attend the cinema screening detailed below, please complete and return the permission slip by **Friday 15**th **November**. If the permission slip is not returned, we will assume that you do not wish your child to participate.

I give permission for my child	J	Class
To attend the screening of	Luis & The Aliens	
on Thursday 21 st Noven	nber 2019	
Medical needs		
Name of emergency contact		
Emergency contact phone nu	ımber	
Signature		